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I vehemently oppose this bill. 

 

This is such a flagrant overreach, it's almost beyond belief, except this is Oregon, so 

it's pretty typical for this state's power-hungry elites who seem to lack any semblance 

of moral compass. 

 

The fact this bill exploits vulnerable people and also violates federal law that requires 

proof of citizenship is reprehensible and shocking. 

 

The SoS should not be colluding with the OHA to garner potentially illegal voters. 

Anyone who's been paying attention knows exactly what this is. Those who most 

often declare "systemic racism" at the drop of a hat should be outraged at this 

obvious ploy to exploit the very vulnerable communities they claim to care about, 

when this proposal is just another avenue to take advantage of them, which is not 

moral or legal, unless they're frauds or hypocrites. 

 

Enough games. In the popular vernacular, Ms. Fagan, stay in your lane! 

 


